

Mears Ashby School News 31st March 2023



Let your compassion come to me that I may live, for your law is my delight. Psalms 119:78

Dear Parents/Carers,

Wow, what a busy time it has been since our last Newsletter! These are just a few things that the children have been up to:

- World Book Day (Author visit)
- Science Workshops
- Mother's day tea party
- Red Nose Day
- School Disco (thank you to FOMAS for their organisation and hard work!)
- Rock steady concert Easter Church service

I just wanted to share my heartfelt thanks because all of these wonderful things are made possible through your continued support.

I wish you all a happy, restful and hopefully sunny Easter break.

Miss Green - Head of School

Ladybirds

Ladybirds loved their walk to the farm! We missed the rain but enjoyed all the puddles. They were filled with such excitement to see the lambs, explore the barn, tractors and fields but also to ask questions and share their knowledge. Next term we will be learning all about places. Hopefully we will get a chance to take a minibus on our first school trip!

Hedgehogs

Hedgehogs have had a wonderful term learning all about Florence Nightingale. They have focused on materials and seasons in Science and written a character description in English. Have a wonderful Easter break!

Otters

Otters have had a very creative month! They have been bringing in some wonderful homework projects, for their history learning about the Romans. In art they have made some incredible pots in clay, inspired by Svend Bayer, which have then formed part of their subject for still life drawings, in the style of Italian artist Georgio Morandi. Well done Otters! Have a lovely break over the Easter holiday.

Dolphins

Dolphins have been learning all about the rainforest and different biomes of the world. In science we have enjoyed learning about changes and investigating how babies change. We have worked hard on all aspects of SATs in year 6 and they continue to make Miss Mac proud every day, with their hard work!

Easter Service

The children sung their hearts out at our Easter Service that we held in the church and was led by Revd Katrina. Thank you to all the families that attended.

Parents' Evening

Thank you also for booking on via ParentMail for Parents' Evening and for to meet with your child's teacher or requesting telephone calls. All the appointments went well.

Comic Relief

Thank you to everyone who wore non uniform on Red Nose Day.

A total of £72.00 was raised by the school for Comic Relief. Well done everyone!

Stars of the Week:

3rd March - Mourya, Shane, Sam & Millie-Anna **10th March** - Ella, Harley, Farrah and Nickolas, **24th March** - Finley, Henry B, Ted and Demi.

Awards of Excellence - 31st March 2023 - Annie, Louie, Benjamin and Imogen

Class Photos

Our school class photographs were taken last Monday and proofs were sent to you via ParentMail earlier this week. Please order online and you can request them being delivered to the school for a short time for free.

Attendance March

Ladybirds - 95.5 % Hedgehogs - 86.85 % Otters - 94.20 % Dolphins - 94.64 %

March Birthdays - Meadow-Lilli, Ryan, Phoebe S, Shane and Harry



Mears Ashby School News 31stMarch 2023



Let your compassion come to me that I may live, for your law is my delight. Psalms 119:78



Diary Dates (March - May)

Last Day of Term - Friday 31st March
School re-opens - Monday 17th April.
FOMAS Working Party - Saturday 22nd April
KS2 SATs Meeting (Year 6 parents) - Monday 24th April
Residential Meeting for Otters' Parents - Thursday 27th April 3.30pm
May Day—School Closed - 1st May
King's Coronation Celebration—Friday 5th May 2023
May Bank Holiday - Monday 8th May (School Closed)
KS2 SATs (Year 6) - Tuesday 9th May - Friday 12th May
Silverstone Trip (Hedgehogs) - Thursday 18th May

Otters Residential—Rock UK - Wednesday 24th May - Friday 26th May





